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Learning together in faith, hope and love. 

Dear Parents, 

We hope you all had a wonderful half term and your children are feeling refreshed for this half term of     
learning. It is hard to believe we are now on the home stretch of this year and this is the final newsletter that 
we will be writing for your children at primary school. The children have all matured and grown so much over this 
academic year and are certainly beginning to show that they are ready to go and flourish at their secondary 
schools, remembering the values we have taught them here at Christ the King. We have thoroughly enjoyed 
teaching them—what a wonderful year group they have been.  

Our topic focus this half term is current affairs, specifically refugees. This is a topic close to home for our 
school, having welcomed Ukrainian families to our community. The children will look at push and pull factors for 
refugees and produce a narrative writing from the viewpoint of a refugee. We will continue to be assessing your 
children in writing until the 30th June, when we have to make Teacher Assessed judgements and submit these. 
Any children absent may not have the required evidence so please ensure attendance unless your child is very 
unwell. We will continue to focus on well-being and PSHE and especially focus on transition during these sessions.  

This half term is usually notoriously busy and this one is no exception. We have lots going on: AFC Bournemouth 
teaching PE and PSHE to Year 6 every Friday afternoon, transition day to secondary school, Butcher ’s Coppice 
residential, sports day, UKS2 Jubilee Concert and Year 6 graduation to name a few. Because of all these events, 
we know that it will fly by and before we know it, we will be waving goodbye.  

Butcher’s Coppice should now all be paid for using School Money as the final payment was due on the 27th May. 
Please ensure you make the final payment by Friday 17th June 2022 at the latest. If you have any issues, please 
speak to Mrs Ayton or Mr Cooper. We very much look forward to taking the children away for a few days and 
seeing them shine in a different environment.  

Although we are approaching the end of the year, we still expect to see children wearing full school uniform in 
accordance with the uniform policy and correct PE kit and hair cuts. Please notify is in writing if you have any 
problems with school uniform.  

It is great to see so many of you using Dojos to communicate with us. You are also welcome to chat to us at the 
end of day if you have any concerns. Thank you for your continued support and patience. 

Kind regards, 

Year 6 team– Mrs Ayton, Mr Cooper, Mrs Scott, Mrs Taylor and Mr Hancox.  

Key Dates and Information 

• 1st July—Year 6 Transition Day 

• 4th July—School Closed in Lieu of Queen’s Jubilee 

• 5th July—UKS2 Summer Concert at 1:30pm. Parents invited.  

• 8th July— Sports Day (afternoon). Parents invited.  

• 11th—13th July—Butcher’s Coppice residential.  

• Leavers Mass—19th July (1:30pm TBC), Parents invited.  

• Year 6 Graduation—20th July (1:30pm). Parents invited.  

• Thursday 21st July—Year 6 ice cream van visit TBC. 

• End Of Term—1:20pm finish.  

Prompt arrival 

Please support us by making sure 
your children arrive at school by 
8:30am. We start teaching at this 
time.  

Uniform 

Full school uniform is to be 
worn every Monday, Tuesday 
and Wednesday. PE kits are to 
be worn    every Thursday and      
Friday.  

 


